
HB 955 -- DIVISION OF ALCOHOL AND TOBACCO CONTROL

SPONSOR: Richey

Under current law, no person will be appointed as an agent or
inspector for the Department of Liquor Control, within the
Department of Public Safety, who is not a resident taxpaying
citizen of Missouri for a period of three years previous to his or
her appointment and who is not able to pass a physical and mental
examination prescribed by a board consisting of the Governor,
Lieutenant Governor, Attorney General, and the Supervisor of Liquor
Control.

This bill modifies this provision to provide that a person will not
be appointed as an agent if he or she is not a resident taxpaying
citizen of the state at the time of his or her appointment.
Additionally, the person must pass a physical and mental
examination prescribed by the Supervisor of Alcohol and Tobacco.

This bill changes "Supervisor of Liquor Control" and "Department of
Liquor" to "Supervisor of Alcohol and Tobacco Control" and
"Division of Alcohol and Tobacco Control.


